
Dr. Lar ry Agenbroad 
Chadron St a te College 
Dept. of An thropology 
Chadron, Nebr aska 69337 

Dear Larry: 

Route 1, Box 11 0 
Ki mberly , Idaho 8JJ41 

August 17, 1979 

Evelyn and I want to thank you and nda for an exciting and 
wonderful experience at the Hudson-Meng di g. We t r uly appreciate the 
hospitality and red carpet treatment and shall never f orget the 
gourmet treat of the buff alo s teaks. We are, indeed , fortunate to have 
such friends as you and Wanda. Hope we can return the Savor some day. 
The added bonus was the chance to visit wi th Marie , Vance and Dick - our 
timing was just right. 

Thank you also for the tip and opportunity to collect in the badlands. 
Evelyn still has her sack of goodies and says the indigestible r esi due 
contained therein is not to be sniffed at. i~ shall cheris h these as 
mementos of a wonderful experience. 

We hope t hat the dig is progres sing well and that you have been blessed 
with good weather and some exciting finds . The Hudson-Meng s i te is 
outstanding as a pl ace t o s tudy all the earth sciences . It should become 
a permanent field school for this very purpose. 

Again , thanks for everything and pl ease give our best to 1 nda and 
t he r-:engs . 

Your friend s , 

Don and Evelyn 
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